
 

  

 BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
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Circular No. BPS/24-25/63  APPLICABLE FOR CLASS PREP ONLY Date: 07.12.2024 

 

Dear Parent, 

The School will remain closed for the students of Class Prep on 10th December, 2024 

(Tuesday). However, the School office shall remain open at its usual timings. The teaching 

classes will resume as usual from 11th December, 2024 (Wednesday) onwards.  

Principal 

 


